Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:
Sent:
To:

Victoria Greene -
Thursday, June 26, 2014 3:25 PM
sbcob

Subject: Fwd: FROM SHEILA MCGINITY RE CROWN CASTLE APPEAL

Thank you in advance for forwarding this to the Board members.

Victoria Greene, Executive Director
Montecito Association

Begin forwarded message:

From: '

Date: June 26, 2014 at 3:05-31 PM PDT

To: rg

Subject: FROM SHEILA MCGINITY RE CROWN CASTLE APPEAL

TO: SB COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
PLEASE KNOW THE FOLLOWING:

1. THAT WE SUPPORT THE MPC'S DENIAL OF THE CROWN CASTLE
PROJECT.
2. THAT WE EXPECT YOU TO INSIST THAT THEY REVISE THIS
PROJECT TO ONE THAT FULLY HONORS

AND REFLECTS OUR COMMUNITY AESTHETICS.
3. THAT WE INSIST THAT OUR COMMUNITY HAS THE RIGHT TO
REVIEW THE PROJECT.
4. THAT WE BELIEVE THAT OUR LOCAL MPC SHOULD MAKE THE
DETERMINATION THAT THE PROJECT

COMPLIES WITH THE MONTECITO COMMUNITY PLAN.
5. THAT WE PRESUME AND HOPE THAT EVERYONE INVOLVED [N THIS
ISSUE BE REQUIRED TO READ

THE ENTIRE CURRENT GUEST EDITORIAL ( BY TED URSCHEL) IN
THE MONTECITO JOURNAL BEFORE

CASTING ANY VOTE.

WE LIVE IN AND TREASURE THE OLD RIVEN ROCK THEATER HOUSE IN
MONTECITO AND WE LOOK

FORWARD TO HEARING THAT YOUR VOTES WILL DO THE RIGHT
THING FOR ALL OF OUR MONTECITO

COMMUNITY.



SINCERELY,
SHEILA AND FRANK MCGINITY



